
I would like to express my objection to the proposed Tarago waste incinerator, Woodlawn ARC: SSD-

21184278 . My name is Laura Fulton and my address is 15 Birch Drive Bungendore NSW 2621. I have 

not made a reportable political donation in the last two years. I acknowledge and accept the 

Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  

I object to the application because: 

1. I live in an area likely to be affected by toxic plumes from operation of the facility 
2. I am afraid for my health and that of my family and community 
3. I believe that my garden, rainwater, hens and eggs may be affected 
4. I believe that parts of Canberra and also Sydney’s water supply may be affected 
5. I am concerned that Veolia may, despite their best efforts, have accidents with the 

toxic waste that will affect the surrounding area (like the issues they have with 
managing odours from the existing facility) 

6. I do not believe that, because we are in a less populated area than Sydney, we 
should be exposed to the dangers from this facility – just because there are less of us 
does not mean our health is less important. If it is safe then build it near Sydney and 
reduce the transport needs 

7. I am concerned for the future of the area – significant agricultural production eg 
grains, beef, lamb, eggs could be affected as well as soils and water supplies, 
including underground water supplies from potential future leaching, house and land 
prices will drop if this goes ahead, regional tourism will be affected. 

8. Please take our concerns into account – would you the decision makers want this 
facility built near you? 

 


